June 4, 2009
Dear Piedmont Members:

The 57h Annual meeting of the Piedmont Orthopedic Society at the Cloister in Sea Island, Georgia, May 6-10, 2009 was indeed a great success.  All who attended are very appreciative of the outstanding and dedicated organization and attention to details by our co-chairpersons Billy and Peggy Andrews and Greg and Madelyn Mencio.  The resort was an outstanding venue for the Scientific and Social events.  We have included a copy of the final program for those who were unable to attend.  

The meeting was attended by 89 members along with spouses, guests, and children (60, with 30 under 5 years and 30 over 5 years of age).  As you can see from the program all subspecialties in orthopaedics were covered and there was adequate time for thoughtful discussions by the membership.  

Highlights of the meeting included a superb and moving presentation by our Guest of Honor Tyson Jennette who was accompanied by his wife Peggy and his two daughters Anne and Alyson and their families.  He was given a grand and deserving introduction by Richard Goldner. 

Recipients of the scientific awards were: coveted Chairman’s Award Tim Ward; Honored Piedmont Pitcher Award James Nunley; “prestigious” Kelley Award Mack Aldridge. All three (or two) were proud of their recognition.

There was truly education on current topics and fun for everyone.  As always, the Piedmont Orthopedic Society meeting is not an annual meeting to miss. 

Hopefully we will see many of you next year at the Annual meeting at the Greenbrier, White Sulphur Springs, West Virginia, May 5-9, 2010.

                         Sincerely,

                         James R. Urbaniak, M.D.
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